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The Houston Striders, Inc. will subsidize the entry fee for all members who have met the qualifying time standards established by the Boston Athletic Association (www.baa.org) and who are running in their first Boston Marathon. This subsidy only applies to registration costs and associated transaction fees and does not include expenses associated with travel, meals and incidentals, or any other expenses incurred by the member for participation in the race. Members requesting the subsidy must have been a member of the Houston Striders prior to running the qualifying marathon. In order to claim the subsidy, members must submit a copy of the registration receipt for the Boston marathon and a link to the qualifying marathon results to the Treasurer. This subsidy can only be claimed one time per member. The deadline for claiming this subsidy is one year after completion of the race.
